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Chair Dembrow and members of the committee,
 

I am Anna Pavlova.
I live in Hillsboro, Oregon.
I am providing written testimony in support of SB115, as a private citizen.

I support SB115, as it is necessary to ensure the health of Oregonians who live near airports.  Over 1000 pounds of lead per
year is pumped into aircraft at Hillsboro International Airport.  This lead inevitably precipitates to the ground, poisoning the
environment and people.  The medical evidence is uncontroversial: no amount of lead is safe for humans, yet the aircraft
pollute our environment, in fact, the very air we breathe, with lead every day. I live three miles away from Hillsboro
International Airport, along a runway approach path.  Every day, aircraft fly over my home, poisoning me and my family with
lead.  The State of Oregon should prioritize the health of its residents over the influence of aircraft owners.  Please support
SB115.

Regards,
Anna Pavlova
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